
  

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5  

Director of Buildings and Grounds  

___________________________________________________________________  

Date: Mar. 17, 2025  

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent  

Waterloo School District Board of Education  

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds  

Buildings and Grounds Board Report  

Zahnow   

Addition update:   

• Concrete Front entrance to be replaced over spring break  

Rogers  

Settling update:  

• Have Quote for buildings and Grounds committee to discuss.  

Gardner  

• Have parts on order to start extending down spouts  

Jr. High  

• Opened Jr. High track restrooms for the season.  

High school  

• Preparing for spring sports.  

Buildings and Grounds Committee   

Rogers settling Quote  

Transportation Committee   

 


